January 24, 2021

* Dr. Heidi Weinhold, ND
#2 Zenith Building,

2400 Ansys Dr., Suite 102
Canonsburg, PA 15317

Dear Dr. Heidi;”

On behalf of the Southwestern Pennsylvania Registered Nurses Club, | would like to thank
you for your presentation on January 19, 2021 on the subject of Incorporating Homeopathic
Treatments into Nursing Practice.

it was a whole new discovery for some of us, and for other members, it was a wonderful
reminder of their personal experiences with naturopathic medicine.

We appreciate your taking time out of your busy schedule to share your knowledge and
expertise with us.

Sincerely,

o /
Mary O'Connor, PhD, MSN, RN
SWPA RN Club Program Committee member

cc: Sharon Munson, President, SWPA RN Club
Program Committee members

412-596-1081 Ny

maryaoconnor@comcast.net




